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Governor’s Emergency Education Relief Fund 

 
Released by IN Dept of Education:  August 19, 2020 
Encumber date: September 30, 2022 
  
 Total Partnership Award:  $11,526,651.00 

 Perry Township Schools Award:   $1,381,576.00 
 Other Traditional Public Schools Award:  $8,689,805.00 
 Public Charter Schools Award:  $1,455,270.00 
 
 
The Governor’s Emergency Education Relief (GEER) Fund, created by the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 
Economic Security Act (CARES Act) is focused on developing and improving the availability of 
distance/remote learning techniques and technologies. This competitive grant program was created to 
support the unique challenges associated with distance/remote learning including device access, internet 
connectivity and education training and development. 
 
Perry Township Schools serves as the lead applicant in a partnership of 117 public schools, public charter 
schools and non-public schools.  
  
Perry Township Schools supported our educators and students with these funds through providing: 
 

• devices, device management software and appropriate protective cases to facilitate effective 
distance/remote learning. 


